From: Dan Meyer

To: Anthony Serafini
Date: November 07, 2008

Subject:

Message:
Mr. Serafini:

In response to your e-mail to Mr. Dan Meyer dated 11/6/08, this is to confirm that in an e-mail transmitted
directly to you today, the letter from APCO confirming APCO's coordination of the application was
provided. The document was provided by e-mail because the ELS does not accept attachments for the
Reply to Correspondence link. It is respectfully requested that the letter provided to you by e-mail be
associated with this ELS response.

In addition, this is to confirm that the applicant is proceeding with the steps necessary to coordinate with
Nextel's Station KNRU 319. We will keep you apprised of the status of this coordination effort as it
progresses.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this response to your e-mail to
Mr. Meyer.

Best regards,

Jeffrey Rummel
Attorney for Continental Automotive Systems US, Inc.



